أسئلة test Practice اختبار تدريبي متبوعة بالإجابات





تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج الإماراتية

موقع المناهج ← المناهج الإماراتية ← الصف الثاني ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الأول ← ملفات متنوعة ← الملف

تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 09-10-2025 17:19

ملفات اكتب للمعلم اكتب للطالب ا اختبارات الكترونية ا اختبارات ا حلول ا عروض بوربوينت ا أوراق عمل منهج انجليزي ا ملخصات وتقارير ا مذكرات وبنوك ا الامتحان النهائي ا للمدرس

المزيد من مادة لغة انجليزية:

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف الثاني











صفحة المناهج الإماراتية على فيسببوك

الرياضيات

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المواد على تلغرام

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف الثاني والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول	
ورقة عمل subject favourite your is What من الأسبوع الثالث	1
أسئلة Assessment Continuous اختبار التقييم المستمر الأول	2
أوراق عمل Test Assessment Continuous اختبار التقييم المستمر	3
أوراق عمل مراجعة Grammar قواعد شاملة للفصل	4
عرض بوربوينت الكلمات المطلوبة للحفظ قراءة وكتابة في الفصل الأول	5

Grade 2 - Practice Test

Reading Comprehension

Text 1: My School Day 🏥

My name is Sami. I go to school in the morning. My first lesson is English. I like English because I can read and write. At break, I play with my best friend. In the evening, I read a story before I go to sleep.

evening, I read a story before I go to sleep.
Q1. Sami goes to school in the
(🛱 Morning / 🌙 Evening / 🌃 Afternoon / 📶 Night)
Q2. His first lesson is (十 Math / 口 English / ら Art / 🟵 Sport)
Q3. At break, Sami
(Eats lunch / 🔲 Reads a story / 条 Plays with his friend / 📝 Does homework)

Q4. Sami reads a story in the -----.

(Marternoon / Morning / Devening / School)

Text 2: My Happy Day 邑口

Hello, my name is Nora. I want to share my day. I go to school in the morning with my new backpack. We have different subjects like English, math, and art. My favourite subject is math because I enjoy solving difficult problems. After school, I play with my younger brother. He is tall and has brown hair. In the evening, my mum reads us stories before bedtime.

- Q5. Nora goes to school in the -----.
- (A Morning / D Evening / Afternoon / 11:00)
- Q6. Her favourite subject is ----- (
- ☐ English / 😓 Art / 🕂 Math / o Arabic)
- Q7. The opposite of tall is -----
- (Short / Old / Oyoung / Thin)
- Q8. Nora can read and write in the -----
- class. (PE / S Art / A Music / English)

Text 3: My Favourite Subject 😯

Hello, I am Rania. I go to school in the morning. I like art because I can draw and paint. At school, I sit in my classroom with my friends. In the afternoon, I finish my lessons and go home. In the evening, I watch TV with my family.

- Q9. Rania goes to school in the -----
- (☼ Morning / → Evening / Afternoon / 👛 Night)
- Q10. Rania's favourite subject is -----
- (

 ↑ Math /

 ↑ Art /

 ↑ Music /

 □ English)
- Q11. In the classroom, she sits with her -----. (Family / Eacher / Friends / Books)
- Q12. Rania goes home in the -----.
- (⇔ Morning / Marternoon / → Evening / → Evening / Marternoon / → Evening / → Even

Answer Key - Reading

Morning 2. English 3. plays with friends 4. evening 5. Morning 6. math7. short 8. English 9. Morning 10. Art 11. Friends 12.
 Afternoon

Vocabulary

- 13. The opposite of young is ----- (small old)
- 14. It is a new ----- (backpack break) 🛄
- 15. He has beautiful ----- (eyes class) 🔎
- 16. My favourite ----- is music. (subject evening lesson)
- 17. The lesson ----- at 8:00. (- play finish)
- 18. The computer is very ----- (different big)
- 19. At break, I ----- with my friends. (play write) 🐔
- 20. My hair is ----- (short school) 📴
- 21. These apples are ----- (different tall)
- 22. In the evening, we ----- stories. (read start)

Answer Key - Vocabulary

- 13. old 14. backpack 15. eyes 16. subject 17. start 18. big 19. play
- 20. short 21. different 22. read

Grammar

- 23. There are three (book books). 🗧
- 24. It is (a an) apple. 🐚
- 25. I have (a an) orange chair.
- 26. There are two (pencil pencils) in my bag.

27. The lesson starts (in - on - at) 8:00. 🕗
28. My birthday is (in - on - at) May. 🌑
29. We play sport (in - on - at) the afternoon. 🚱
30. He has (a - an) old backpack. 间
31. I (like - likes) English because it is fun. 🔲
32. She (like - likes) art because it is easy. 🦴
Answer Key - Grammar 23. books 24. an 25. an 26. pencils 27. at 28. in 29. in 30. an 31. like 32. likes
Writing 33. What can you see in your classroom? Answer:
34. How do you feel at school? Answer:
35. What is your favourite subject? Answer:
36. Why do you like it? 🖓 Answer:
37. What do you do in the morning? 💢 Answer:
38. What do you do in the evening? Answer:

39. What do you do after school? 🏫
Answer:
40. What time do you go to sleep? 🛌
Answer:
- 1
Examples

- 1. I can see a board and chairs.
- 2. I feel happy at school.
- 3. My favourite subject is English.
- 4. I like it because it is fun.
- 5. In the morning, I go to school.
- 6. In the evening, I read a story.
- 7. After school, I play with my friends.
- 8. I go to sleep at 9:00.

GOOD LUCK

T.Rand